
ADDRESS REPLY TO

ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

JUNEAU, ALASKA

July 28, 1939

Mr. Frank Nash
Superintendent, A. R. C.
Fairbanks, Alaska

Dear Sir:

Operations Orders for your district covering
the Hot Springs-Eureka Road stated that some work would
be done above the airfield, which had been requested by
Whitehead. Mr. Hesse has inquired if this work has
been done as Whitehead made the request to him directly.

Please advise if either you or Wilkinson talked
to Whitehead or if any work was done in the way of re-
pairing the road between the airfield and the operations
on Pioneer Creek.

If this has not been done, would it be practicable
for Wilkinson to go up there and do a little work from
his present camp?

Mr. Hesse indicates that he will be willing to
put up a little more money if he knows how much the addi-
tional work will cost.

Very truly yours,

Ike P. Taylor
Chief Enginee
HOY ot

CC Mr. Hesse


